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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Padgate Academy Open Evening – Thursday 19th September 2019 
 
I am writing to inform you that our Open Evening will be taking place on Thursday 19th September.  It 
is a very important date in the Academy calendar, and a crucial part of our recruitment of students into 
year seven in September 2020 and beyond. 
 
Many of our current students will act as Academy ambassadors on the evening and I would like to take 
this opportunity to thank them for their commitment to the Academy. 
 
The Academy needs to be well prepared and at its most impressive on these occasions, therefore, 
students will be dismissed at 1.50pm on Thursday 19th September to enable preparations to be made. 
  
Should the early closure present childcare difficulties, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
Head of Learning. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs M Barclay 
Principal 
 

 


